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   What are we learning this term?					                             	    	                                   
   Term 3   2018-2019
Term 3 is set to be another busy term for Primary 4. Pupils have been working hard to learn “Street Talk” for the Scottish poetry competition and they are doing a fantastic job!
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In creative writing, pupils will continue to develop their use of descriptive language through imaginative writing including setting the scene and creating characters. P4 will also further develop functional writing such as reports and newspaper articles, through their Vikings topic. Various elements of grammar will be introduced throughout the term. In reading pupils will continue to develop the six active reading strategies through the novel Flat Stanley and various short stories. They will also continue to read independently and in groups, using books on Bug Club and reading cards in the classroom.
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[bookmark: _GoBack]Pupils will further develop their knowledge of multiplication facts and through a variety of games and mental activities will work to improve speed and accuracy of recall. P4 will be able to identify the link between multiplication and division and begin to divide larger numbers with the introduction of remainders. Pupils will also explore fractions and how to find a fraction of an amount using their knowledge of division.
In Maths, pupils will create tiling patterns using their knowledge of 2D shapes. They will also investigate symmetry and learn about angles.
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In PE, pupils will develop their knowledge and skills of 
Tag Rugby. Pupils will learn to play as part of a team and
to follow the complex rules during a game. Pupils will continue to explore their feelings and through a variety of activities will begin to identify ways to cope with tricky or overwhelming emotions or situations. 

	Contexts for Learning   [image: ]

This term, our context for learning will be the Vikings. 
Using a historical timeline, pupils be able to identify the time at which the Vikings lived. Pupils will use atlases to identify routes of Viking invasions. We will explore Viking raids and learn about many aspects of Viking life. Through a technology challenge we will design and create longboats.
Our science topic will be water. Pupils will discuss how and why water changes state, learn about the water cycle and investigate which materials are soluble and insoluble.



Additional Information
PE day- Wednesday            Library- Tuesday
Homework will be issued throughout the week, to be returned on a Friday.     Please bring diaries to school every day.       
Thank you for your continued support and if there are any queries or concerns, please phone the school or add a note into your child’s diary.
Mrs O’Neil and Mrs Tait.    
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